
 

 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION II 

245 PEACHTREE CENTER AVENUE NE, SUITE 1200 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA  30303-1257 

 

June 24, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Art Warren 
Manager of Radiological Planning and Response 
Virginia Department of Emergency Management 
10501 Trade Court 
North Chesterfield, VA 23236 
 
SUBJECT: RETIREMENT 
 
Dear Mr. Warren,  
 
On behalf of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Region II office, allow me to offer you my 
heartfelt congratulations upon your retirement from the Virginia Department of Emergency 
Management.  The breadth of your knowledge and experience in radiological emergency 
planning have served the citizens of the Commonwealth of Virginia exceedingly well over the 
past three decades.  Combined with your warmth, your sense of humor, and your dedication to 
public service, you have made a singular contribution to the protection of public health and 
safety and I am certain that all of those who have worked with you at the local, State, Federal 
and utility level share in that sentiment.  For all the interactions we have shared since I started in 
this position, I sincerely thank you.  
 
Best wishes as you enter the next chapter in your life.  My hope is that you continue to be 
blessed with success and happiness.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
      /RA/ 
 

John M. Pelchat 
Senior Regional Government Liaison Officer 

 
cc:  J. Stern, Ph.D., VDEM 
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